Further to the statement published on 19 April 2010, this is a reminder to all Eligible Market Participants
(as defined in the Determinations Committees Rules) that the deadline for submitting any challenges to
the items set out in the List of Potential Name Changes is close of business in London this Thursday 20

May.

Any Eligible Market Participant that considers that an event on the List of Potential Name Changes was,
in fact, a Succession Event should contact the DC Secretary at dcsecretary@isda.org before this deadline
passes providing information supporting that view to enable the EMEA DC to consider the issue.
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